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MEMBERS NEWSLETTER 
                            Winter 2020 – New Members are always welcome! 
 

OUR SUPPORTORS HAVE BEEN BUSY IN 2019… 

£2,00 

 

.             

             
  

                                                

THANK YOU 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO DATE, OVER 1.7 MILLION 
POUNDS RAISED  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Co-op Westbury-on-Trym 
Who recently presented 

us with a cheque for 
£3,429 

The Beehive Pub, 

Wellington Hill, & Nick 

Britton Bristol Half 

Marathon your efforts 

raised over £1,000 

Pauline & Wendy for 

keeping us going with 

yummy cakes & treats, 

meetings wouldn’t be the 

same without you…

 

 
DON’T SAY GOODBYE, 

LET’S KEEP IN TOUCH… 

The Crown at Staple Hill 

 

 London - Paris Cycle, raises over £2,800  

 Summer Car Treasure Hunt – raises £2,500 

 Nailsea & Backwell Rugby Pink Ladies raise over £3,800 

 Denim & Diamonds Party – raises over £3,000 

 GWR Platform 3 Cake Sale & Raffle – raised £2,100 

And of course. summer wouldn’t be complete without a Barbeque so our 

friends at The Crown, Staple Hill, not content with a few burgers held a car 

treasure hunt, quiz, BBQ and auction. Terrific fun and such a popular event, 

thank you Tania Cresswell for organising and Landlady Jane Selway. 

 

London to Paris in 4 days 

The summer is now a distant 

memory, but we couldn’t not 

mention the amazing achievement 

of the Welch family back in July 

when intrepid trio Jamie, Terry and 

Dan cycled from London to Paris 

in four days.  Well done guys and 

thank you to you and your family 

for choosing to support our charity 

once again. 

Great job guys… 



 

                                             
                                                    Thank you for your continued support and for taking the time  

       to read our first newsletter of 2020                                                                              

                                                                                                                                       Charity 1117508                   

Breast-cancer Unit Support Trust 

Bristol’s only Breast Care Centre 

CAKES NOW ARRIVING AT PLATFORM 3… 

                                                                         

PINK LADIES 

 
                    

DENIM & DIAMONDS & DANCING SHOES!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very 
Happy New Year and look forward to hearing about and 

sharing your fundraising stories in 2020 

 
 
 
NEXT MEMBERS MEETING Tuesday 
21st January, 2020 and our help is 
needed… 
Our speaker is Consultant Breast 

Surgeon, Miss Shelley Potter, and she 

needs our help with her Research 

Project.  Our input as former breast 

cancer patients matters, so please do 

come along and find out more about 

how we can help. 

Usual place & time, Breast Care Centre, 
Southmead Hospital, 7pm 
Please feel free to bring along family and 

friends 

Contact Us 

Breast-cancer Unit Support Trust 

Supporting Bristol’s Only Breast Care 

Centre at Southmead Hospital 

Tel: 07712 114774 

Email: bust@bustbristol.co.uk 

Website: www.bustbristol.co.uk 

 

https://www.facebook.com/bustbristol 

Your Bust Committee: 

 

                                          

 

 
 

                     

 Newsletter kindly designed by 

wrapped-to-perfection.co.uk 
 

In November B.U.S.T committee 

member Susan held her annual 

fund raiser, the theme this year 

was Denim & Diamonds. This 

sold out event raised over 

£3,000 and was a fantastic 

evening with plenty of dancing 

to live music from Simon 

Cawthorn and his band The 

Diagnostics and DJ Jimmy Gee.  

 

 

 Thanks to all that supported the event.  Same time next year everyone? 

GWR passengers at Bristol Temple 

Meads were in for a treat when 

colleagues joined together for a cake 

sale and raffle. They raised over £1,300 

and with a further contribution from 

GWR the final total was £2,100. Thanks 

ladies, for your hard work and for 

braving what looked like a chilly day.  

Nailsea and Backwell Rugby 

Club Ladies, put their best 

pink kit on for a fundraising 

funday.  They cooked for the 

guys and with support from 

all club members raised over 

£3,800.  Thank you ladies, 

this isn’t the first time you’ve 

supported us and we 

appreciate all that you do. 

http://www.bustbristol.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/bustbristol

